Chairman and Members of the Committee

House Bill 1527 is about the Holocaust.

No matter the demographics of a school population, all
students should have the opportunity to learn about the
Holocaust.

Schools should have curriculum, books, and other
resources to bring these stories to the voices of the
Holocaust survivors in their classrooms. The further we
get from the Holocaust the easier it will be to forget the
stories. Especially when there aren't any survivors left to
tell them. Teachers can be the ones to keep those stories
alive. | have a letter from Randy Neal and he talks about
wanting to add North Dakota to the list of states that teach
about the Holocaust and antisemitism in school. Please
consider giving house bill 1527 a yes vote. Thank you,
Chairman and Members of the Committee.



